



Alford Community Campus
Greystone Road
Alford AB33 8TY
Telephone 019755 20430
alford.aca@aberdeenshire.gov.uk
https://alfordacademy.edublogs.org/

18 April 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

I hope this finds you all well.

I am writing to confirm changes to the face covering requirements for schools for the new term.

From today, Monday 18th April it will no longer be a legal requirement for pupils and staff to wear face coverings in school or on school transport. However, the wearing of face coverings in enclosed areas remains recommended guidance, to help reduce the risk of the transmission of Covid.

Anyone who wishes to continue to wear a face covering is very welcome to do so and will be supported in this.

S4-6 pupils may wish to continue wearing a face covering over the next few days prior to the start of the SQA exams, to reduce the risk of catching Covid. There will be no legal requirement to wear face coverings during SQA exams unless pupils wish to do so.

We are looking forward to welcoming everyone back for the start of Term 4. While we will continue to support pupils, staff, and parents with any concerns around Covid, we are looking forward to broadening the range of opportunities on offer for pupils now that the restrictions have eased and to welcome parents and visitors back into the school this term.

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact us via: alford.aca@aberdeenshire.gov.uk

Yours faithfully
Suge la H. W. Sthegovh

Angela M. Wotherspoon (Mrs)

Head Teacher